

NOTICE

CANCELLATION OF THE JANUARY 14, 2015 PUBLIC UTILITY BOARD STUDY SESSION AND REGULAR MEETING

Please be advised that the Tacoma Public Utility Board's regularly-scheduled 3:00 study session and 6:30 regular meeting of Wednesday, January 14, 2015, have been cancelled.

Public Utility Board meetings are usually held the second and fourth Wednesday of each month at the Tacoma Public Utilities Administration Building, Auditorium, at 3628 South 35th Street.

Charleen Jacobs Executive Assistant

